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CITY WIDE CLEAN-UP
May 17, 2022
There will be door to door pick-up within the City of Burlington Junction.  All items should be placed at the curb for pick-up before 7:00 AM on May 17th.
The clean-up is for household items that do not fall under the weekly generated category (sofas, chairs, etc.). 
White goods (stoves, washers, dryers, etc.) and other trash will be picked up at the curb.

REMEMBER—NO TIRES, NO BATTERIES, YARD WASTE, HAZARDOUS MATERIALS (PAINT OR CHEMICALS) NO CONSTRUCTION OR DEMO DEBRIS, NO ASHES OR BURN BARRELS.

Anyone having a television, computer, or florescent light bulbs to be picked up should notify the trash services at 1-660-623-9444 prior to clean-up day.

Trash, derelict vehicles and other items of nuisance will be subject to fines on May 18th at the direction of the City Council.
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